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 STAY CONNECTED 

We hope you, your family, organization and loved 

ones are staying healthy and safe in light of the 

rapidly evolving effects of COVID-19 Pandemic on 

our communities. Our remote working at ARCH 

remains seamless as we very actively manage our 

long list of clients remotely, taking advantage of 

technology to keep project teams on task.  

It is times like these we must stick together and 

support our surrounding communities. ARCH has 

made a donation to support the COVID-19 Emer-

gency Response Fund, assisting children of first re-

sponders and first responder families.  In addition, 

April is Parkinson’s awareness month; ARCH has 

made a donation to the Parkinson’s Foundation.  

Construction springs forward at the Richfield Liv-

ing Salem, Virginia campus. This phased reposi-

tioning project hit an exciting milestone as first 

residents were welcomed into the new independ-

ent living villas in mid-April. Additional project 

phases include a new skilled care building, new 

Town Center, additional independent living apart-

ments and renovations to the existing campus.  

Construction is complete at the Legacy at North 

Augusta in Staunton, Virginia. This repositioning 

project included a three-story addition and con-

version of an existing wing to Memory Care units 

with associated amenity spaces.  

While we are saddened that we won’t be able to 

see our colleagues at canceled industry confer-

ences this Spring, we do have some fresh ideas that 

we’d still love to share with you. Check out the 

Newsletter section of our website to learn best 

practices in CapEx planning. Please contact Frank at 

Fmuraca@archltd.com with any questions, he 

would love to hear from you.  

 FRESH AIR, FRESH IDEAS 

 SPRING FORWARD 


